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The Institute has exceptionally agreed to a request of Janssen to submit further 
analyses addressing some of the Appraisal Committee's considerations included in 
the ACD. As a consequence of this submission the Institute will have to commission 
further evidence review, which in turn will necessitate rescheduling of the planned 
second Committee meeting. 

 
The second Appraisal Committee meeting will now be held on 3 April 2012. 
 


